
All floors have now been updated to Fiber. 

 

Please make sure all devices are logged on 

to OCEANWIFISECURE (ALL UPPER CASE) 

Password (still the same):  3600oceanview 

 

Unit numbers ending in 11’s, 19 and 22’s are 

still being upgraded. 

 

If you should have any questions, please 

contact, Terry:  386.225.5634 

 

Thank you, 

Management 


